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Lee, Chris

From: Zelazny, Dana
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 11:36 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center - 7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee WI

For 220878. 
 
Dana J. Zelazny 
Deputy City Clerk 
414-286-2362 
 

From: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 9:00 AM 
To: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center - 7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee WI 
 
Letters for the Common Council.  
 
 

From: Ray, Cherie  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 10:10 AM 
To: Williamson2, Latasha <Latasha.Williamson2@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center - 7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee WI 
 
I will be forwarding the ones I receive. 
 
Cherie Ray 
 

From: Tonya Jones <tjones3732@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2022 3:25 PM 
To: Alderman, 1st District <ahamil@milwaukee.gov>; Legislative Assistant, 2nd District <AIDE2@milwaukee.gov>; 
Cervantes, Amanda <Amanda.Cervantes@milwaukee.gov>; Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>; Dodd, Nikiya 
<ALD05@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Rainey, Khalif <Khalif.Rainey@milwaukee.gov>; 
Zamarripa, JoCasta <JoCasta@milwaukee.gov>; Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Borkowski, 
Mark <Mark.Borkowski@milwaukee.gov>; Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>; Spiker, Scott 
<Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>; Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Stamper II, Russell 
<Russell.StamperII@milwaukee.gov>; Sen.taylor@legis.wisconsin.gov; Rep.drake@legis.wisconsin.gov 
Subject: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center - 7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee WI 
 

I've been a homeowner and resident within the Bradley Estates for 22 years, and I am 
also an active member of the neighborhood blockwatch.   
 
I am unable to attend the upcoming meeting in-person on Tuesday, October 11, 2022 at 
City Hall; therefore, by way of this e-mail, I would like to have it recorded that I stand in 
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opposition of having a Juvenile Detention Center at the proposed site of 7930 West 
Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee. 
 
I am also in strong hopes that all opposition is being taken seriously and into 
consideration, as it seems as though this plan is being fast-tracked regardless of the 
voices thus far heard.  We are represented by 4 Aldermanic Districts and currently, we 
only have one elected official – Alderwoman Dodd, of the 5th District.  It is very 
disheartening that given this fact, City Hall is moving forward when we do not have any 
representation.  
 
Best regards - 
 
Tonya Jones 
5617 West Fountain Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53223 
+1 (414) 305-6753  
 
 


